
Send-off reception for Reggae Boys 

 

On Monday, September 16th, Ambassador and Mrs. Takase hosted a send-off 

reception for Jamaican National Football Team"Reggae Boys"at his residence. 

"Reggae Boys"will visit Japan to take part in the Kirin Challenge Cup 2014 to 

have a match against Japanese National Football Team "Samurai Blue" in 

Niigata on October 10th. 

 

Hon. Headley, Minister of Sportsd, Office of the Prime Minister, Captain Burrell, 

President of Jamaica Football Federation, Mr. Schaefer, Head Coach, players of 

"Reggae Boys" and others attended the reception. They expressed their joy of 

having a match with Japanese National Team this year on the occasion of 50th 

Anniversary of Japan-Jamaica Diplomatic Relations and Japan-CARICOM 

Friendship Year. They also talked their excitement towards the match and further 

promotion of sports exchanges between Japan and Jamaica. 

 

(left) Toast for good match with Hon. Minister Headley and Captain Burrell 

(right) Group photo with Hon. Minister Headley and Captain Burrell 

 

 

 

 

 

 


